
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

 

Recap of Luncheon 

December 20, 2010 

 

In lieu of the monthly meeting of the Cobb County Retired Employees Association  

the annual Christmas luncheon was held on Monday, December 20, 2010 at the 

West Cobb Senior Center. 

 

President Roswell Story introduced all elected officials in attendance and thanked 

all who prepared the meal. 

 

Christmas donations were being accepted for 10 Women of Hope and Cops for 

Kids. 

 

BOLEK-STRICKLAND AWARD:  Carl Cannington, Chair of the Recognition 

Committee, presented the Bolek-Strickland Award for distinguished service to:  

 

 

 

Next meeting:  Monday, February 21, 2011 at 10:30 A.M.  West Cobb Senior 

Center.   Guest speaker TBA. 

 

Martha Watson, Secretary  


